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From: Andrew Smith

To: Bill Gordon

cc: Doug Ritchie; Raymond Moffat
Date: 07/02/2012 16:11

Subject: Re: Hot Food Van Application
Bill

Whilst T would not object in principle I would raise a concern regarding location as it is close to the
entrance to Lewis's and may have implications with respect to emergency evacuation of the building.
As access to George Street is for loading etc only it would be preferable that the cart be located 15
metres from the junction to avoid conflict with turning vehicles and be located on the line of the road
kerb. The application details a hand cart and whilst this would not contravene the current traffic
orders the possible use of a vehicle at a later date would not be permissible and is something the
applicant may wish to be aware of. The proposed application, if approved , will attract a fee for
occupation of the road from the Roads Authority and it would be prudent to advise the applicant
when a formal response is given.

regards

Andrew Smith

Traffic Engineering Manager Enterprise, Planning and Infrastructure
Tel 01224 538056

General enquiries 08456 08 09 10

>>> Bill Gordon 24/01/2012 15:20 >>>
Hello Andrew

Please see attached for any obs you may have
Regards
Bill

Any internal legal advice provided herein is for the Client Service only. Written permission must be
sought from the author prior to any disclosure to an external organisation or third party.

Bill Gordon

Admin Assistant

Legal and Democratic Services
Corporate Governance
Aberdeen City Council
Business Hub 6 L1S

Marischal College

Aberdeen AB10 1AQ



